
 

EERI Student Chapter at UC Davis 

 

Informational and Welcome Session 

Thursday, October 10, 2:30-3:30pm 

1007 Ghausi Hall 

 

We want to invite civil engineering students in their junior and senior years who 

are interested in earthquake engineering to an info session of the EERI Student 

Chapter at UC Davis.  

 

The Earthquake Engineering Research Institute (EERI) is a national, non-profit, 

multi-disciplinary organization that connects researchers, practitioners and 

students with an interest in reducing earthquake risk. In this info session, we will 

talk more about EERI, its mission, and the activities that the student chapter will 

organize. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Jin Zhou (zjjzhou@ucdavis.edu) or 

Francisco Humire (fahumire@ucdavis.edu). 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information about EERI and the EERI Undergraduate Seismic Design Competition, 

please visit: https://www.eeri.org and https://slc.eeri.org/  
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